
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/12/2025 
DOCUMENLNO. 07826-2025, 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Tuesday, August 12, 2025 7:42 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket No 2025001 1 
FW: Florida power; FW: The government authorized monopoly FPL! 

See attached customer correspondence for Docket 20250011. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Governor's Office of Citizen Services < EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 4:45 PM 
Ellen Plendl 
FW: Florida power 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to your office 
for review and any response or action appropriate. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Lynn 
Office of Citizen Services 
Executive Office of the Governor 

From: nicole caruana cnicole_caruana2000@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 1:09 PM 
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Subject: Florida power 

Hello my name is Nicole Jones and a lot of people are getting fed up with our power company raising prices 
constantly. We only have 1 power company here in navarre fl and surrounding .1 know not much can be done 
but hoping something can. .people are struggling. 
Thank you for all you do 
Sincerely 
Nicole Jones 

Yahoo Mail: Search, Organize, Conquer 
Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or 
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Governor's Office of Citizen Services < EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com> 
Monday, August 11, 2025 4:55 PM 
Ellen Plendl 
FW: The government authorized monopoly FPL! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to your office 
for review and any response or action appropriate. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Lynn 
Office of Citizen Services 
Executive Office of the Governor 

From: Johnathan M Russell <noreply@flgov.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 2:10 PM 
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Subject: The government authorized monopoly FPL! 

Submitted 
Wed, 08/06/2025 - 14:10 

Sender Information 
Johnathan M Russell 
pavilion057@msn.com 
8607760491 

Subject 
The government authorized monopoly FPL! 

Message 
Please vote completely against the FPL rate hike. We have had enough rate hikes while they give their board 
members massive bonuses. 8.9 Billion? Maybe more if they pass on the solar costs, that we have already had 
two rate increases for already. What we need to do is dismantle this government authorized monopoly. 

IP Address 
162.158.175.113 

User Agent 
Mozilla/5.0 (Linux; Android 10; K) AppleWebKit/537.36 (KHTML, like Gecko) Chrome/138.0.0.0 Mobile 
Safari/537.36 
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Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or 
exempt pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request. 
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